
Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

We would like to welcome you and your child to first grade. In an effort to help you organize and 

prepare your child for the beginning of school in September (and to help you take advantage of 

summer sales and avoid the fall rush) we are sending this letter listing needed materials. We use the 

following in first grade:   

 

●  3  packages of yellow number 2 pencils (at least 12) – No colorful pencils as they are difficult 

to sharpen.  

 

● 12 Elmer glue sticks   

 

● 4 boxes of crayons   

 

● 4 dry erase markers   

 

● One pair of headphones- for our Raz-Kids/IXL Math computer work   

 

● Small rectangular pencil box (8 3/8” L X 5 5/8” W)   

 

● Doodle/Sketch Pad for drawing   

 

● Art smock (An old shirt is fine)   

 

● Rectangular pink eraser   

 

● A healthy snack each and every day, as snack is not provided   

 

● 2-3 Boxes of tissues  

 

● Hand sanitizer,  Disinfectant wipes and Mask 

 

● Handheld pencil sharpener 

 

● Tissues  

 

In an effort to limit the number of people touching your child’s supplies we are asking for your 

help.  In your child’s pencil box please include 3-4 sharpened pencils, one box of crayons, two 

glue sticks, dry erase marker and an eraser.    Please open headphones and place in a ziplock 

bag labeled with your child’s name.  Please open all other supplies and place them in a ziplock 



bag with their name on it.    We look forward to welcoming our boys and girls back to school 

and meeting you in the fall. Have a happy and safe summer!    

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

First Grade Team 

 

 

 

 

 

First Grade Art Supplies 

 

In addition to the above supplies we also ask that you provide these supplies for 

Art class.  Please place them in a zip lock bag, labeled with your child’s name.  

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding, as we realize this is an 

inconvenience.   

 

 

Scissors 

 

Glue stick 

 

Pencil 

 

Crayons 

 

Markers (Any Kind) 

 

 

 

 

 

 


